
Registration number

Toll number

Reminder date

Reminder for late 
payment

To be paid by you

Pay before 
<date>

in account number

 

You did not pay toll 
The vehicle registered in your name 
was driving on a toll road. You have 
not yet paid tolls for this vehicle or 
you have paid too little.  
(See back of this letter for more 
information.) 

Registration number 
<KENTEKEN>

Where
A24 <PASSAGE_LOCATIE>, between 
the A15 near Rozenburg and the A20 
near Vlaardingen.  
(See back of this letter for more 
information.)

When
<date> at  
<PASSAGE_TIJDSTIP>

Payment the reminder
You can pay in 2 ways.

1. 	 Go to e-tol.nl/payment

	 - �Enter your license plate number 
and toll number.

	 - Pay with iDEAL or credit card.

2. 	� Transfer the amount yourself  
via your bank

	 - �IBAN (International Bank  
Account Number)  
NL44 INGB 0705 0057 04

	 - �Account name: 
CJIB TOLHERINNERING

	 - �Description or payment 
reference: 
Toll number (see the top of this 
letter)

Pay in time. Make sure you do 
not receive a penalty.
If you do not pay in time, you will 
receive a penalty. You will then 
have to pay an extra €35.00.

Do you often drive on the A24? 
Then choose extra convenience with 
automatic toll payment. This has important 
advantages.

Go to e-tol.nl/convenience for more 
information.

Extra costs from 2025
From 7 December 2025, you will also have 
to pay a reminder fee. You will then pay 
€9.00 reminder costs.

Disagree with this reminder
If you disagree with this reminder, you can 
go to e-tol.nl/correction to see if you can 
request a correction. There you will also see 
the photo of the vehicle on the toll road. 

You can request a correction up to <date>. 

Contact
If you have any questions, go to  
e-tol.nl/contact. We are happy to help.
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This is were you drove
You drove on the A24. This is the road between the A15 near Rozenburg and the A20 near Vlaardingen. You have to pay toll if you drive on 
this road.

If you have already paid
You have already paid toll and are still receiving this letter? That can happen in one of these 3 situations:
1. You paid toll too early (more than 7 days before your toll ride).
2. You paid toll too late (more than 3 days after your toll ride).
3. You did not pay enough toll (because your vehicle is heavier than 3,500 kg).

You will have to pay the amount listed on the front of this letter. We will give you back the toll you have already paid within 14 days. 

Yours sincerely, 
the Minister of Infrastructure and Water Management, 
on whose behalf,  

P. Ploeger 
Department manager e-TOL, RDW 

This message was automatically generated and  
therefore contains no signature. 

Deze brief in andere taal lezen? 
Read this letter in another language?
Diesen Brief in einer anderen Sprache lesen? 
e-tol.nl/edn 

e-TOL
e-TOL stands for paying tolls without stopping on the A24 
motorway. Multiple government organisations are collaborating 
on implementing this system More information is available at 
e-tol.nl/aboutus. 

Central Judicial Collection Agency (CJIB) 
If you do not pay on time, you will be fined by the CJIB. If you 
do not pay the fine, CJIB may take measures to make you pay 
anyway. The CJIB may then involve a bailiff, for example. You will 
be required to pay the costs of any measures taken in addition to 
the fine. 

Legislation
This reminder letter is based on: 
Article 7, paragraph 1 of the Blankenburg Connection and ViA15 
Temporary Toll Collection Act.


